

TERM 4 2016

INTRODUCING FLEXISCHOOLS ONLINE ORDERING!!

<u>Tuckshop Ordering Guidelines:</u> It is now even easier to order fresh & nutritious food, cooked & prepared onsite at Holy Cross Tuckshop.

3 Easy Ways to Order from the New Menu

1. The preferred way

Order & pay online at

www.flexischools.com.au

before 9:30am to receive your order for that day.

It is so easy to set up! You can order from your iphone, ipad, Android device or computer anytime that suits you.

Need help? Visit the Tuckshop anytime for help with registration.

2. Traditional Paper Bag

Orders can be placed in the boxes for 1st & 2nd breaks at the Tuckshop from 8am.

- *please send orders in <u>paper</u> bags or insulated lunch bags previously purchased from Holy Cross Tuckshop only. Please do not use staples or sticky-tape. Envelopes & plastic zip-lock bags are <u>not</u> encouraged.
- *orders not received on paper bags or approved insulated lunch bags will attract of surcharge of .15c for the paper bag provided.
- *Please clearly mark your child's order with their name, class, order & break required. If ordering for both breaks please provide 2 separate paper bags. If ordering for both breaks using the insulated bags, please instruct your child to return their bag at the end of first break so it may be utilised for 2nd break.
- * Wherever possible please include correct money. No foreign currency will be accepted. Short payments on orders will incur either a reduction in the order offered to your child or an invoice being presented at the end of term.

3. Stop by the Tuckshop

The Tuckshop will be physically manned 8:15am until approx. 2pm Monday to Friday.

Parents/Students/Carer's/Staff etc. can drop off in person, or place telephone orders from 8:15am.

Orders placed after 9:30am may be offered a limited menu, subject to the discretion of the Tuckshop Convenor.

At Holy Cross Tuckshop we endeavour to remain compliant with Smart Choices Qld guidelines for school tuckshops, offering our students & faculty healthy, nutritious meals cooked on-site as set out by the QLD Dept. of Education. *Volunteers are always welcome and needed!* If you can lend a hand Monday to Friday, even if only for a short while please contact

the Convenor – Belinda Patmore PH: 0740576920, Mob: 0422712461 or email tuckshop.trinitypk@cns.catholic.edu.au